Ski Trip 2017

There is a meeting for pupils and parents for this year's ski trip on Monday 9th October at 18:45 in Ashburton Hall. Please could you bring your child's passport (or a photocopy) and EHIC with you so that we can make a copy of them. We will gather the necessary information about height, shoe size etc so please do try to attend the meeting with your child if possible. There will be an expert member of staff from Ski Exchange to discuss kit and equipment and to advise and answer questions. We will also be able to go through the travel arrangements and kit list so that you have plenty of time to prepare over half-term.

Parking will be available on site from 18.30 via Gate 4.

Please contact Miss Kennerley with any questions ekennerley@stfaiths.co.uk